
 

 
12 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We hope that your young person is looking forward to watching the Panto on Thursday, 
we certainly are! 
 
There will not be an opportunity to have lunch at school before we leave so please could 
we ask that your young person either eats their main meal at first break or brings a 
packed lunch or snacks to eat at the Panto. 
 
If you haven't yet made a contribution there is still time to do this on ParentPay, the 
suggested contribution is £12. If this is not affordable to you for this event, there is the 
option to pay whatever you can afford. All our 7s will go to the panto that afternoon, 
regardless of whether you have been able to contribute or not. 
 
Best wishes 
Miss N Hyde 
Year 7 Transition Coordinator 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/

